
Public Notice  
Wignell Bridge Inspection  
 

January 24, 2025 

 
Wignell Bridge Inspection Scheduled for January 30, 2025 

 
 

Where: 
 
 

Lakeshore Road East at Wignell Bridge 

Who: 
 
 

Residents passing through Lakeshore Road East may experience traffic delay during the 
bridge inspection. 
 

When:  
 
 

The bridge inspection is scheduled for January 30, 2025, from 9 – 11 a.m., weather 
dependent.  

What:  
 
 

Ellis Engineering will be conducting a bridge inspection and traffic may be reduced to one 
lane.    

Staff contact: 
 
 

Eliza Durant, Project Manager Water/Wastewater 
City of Port Colborne 
905-228-8130 

Photos 
 
 

 
 


